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July 10, 2023 

Director Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Regarding:  WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance Compliance 
Docket No. UG-230551, Cascade Arrearage Relief Energy Savings (CARES) Program 

On June 30, 2023, Cascade Natural Gas (“Cascade” or “Company”) filed Advice No. W23-06-02, to 
establish its Cascade Arrearage Relief Energy Savings (CARES) Program. The filing has a requested 
effective date of August 1, 2023, and an implementation date of October 1, 2023 

In accordance with WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, the Company posted Advice 
No. 23-06-02 on its website at www.cngc.com and started notifying customers of this proposed bill 
change with inserts in July bills. The Company is also using email, social media, and website postings to 
inform customers of the CARES Program Cost Recovery charge. This new rate will be applicable to 
231,164 customers. Attached is a copy of the bill insert.  

This filing is comprised of the following files: 

UG-230551-CNGC-Customer-Notice-CLtr-07-10-23.pdf 
UG-230551- CNGC-Customer-Notice-07-10-23.pdf 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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